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March 15, 2013

Senator Farrow:

Please review this bill carefully to ensure that it meets your intent. The bill as drafted
is consistent with the narrative drafting instructions submitted by Melissa Schmidt,
but not with the predrafted language submitted as an attachment.

The narrative instructions state that if the conditions specified are met, a town may
enact a zoning ordinance without receiving county board approval; the predrafted
language does not contain this provision. Please let me know if you’d like the bill to
be consistent with the predrafted instructions instead of the narrative description.
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